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US. NRC Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1 41 5 
Attn: Jenny Johansen 

Licensing Assistance Team 

INVISTA S.a r.1. 
25876 DuPont Road 
Seaford, DE 19973 

June 28,2007 
/V&‘f B 3 

INVISTA S.a r.1. Seaford Site 
Amendment to Materials License Number 07-03744-01 

Dear Ms. Johansen: 

INVISTA S.8 r.1. is requesting an amendment to its Seaford site’s US. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Materials License Number 07-03744-01 to identify Elizabeth P. Link as the Site Radiation Safety Officer. 

Steve Ferree is currently the Site’s Radiation Safety Officer. Ms. Link was on temporary leave from the 
site for the first part of 2007. The site designated Steve Ferree as the Interim Radiation Safety Officer 
while Ms. Link was on leave. The site has also requested that the Delaware Division of Public Health 
designate Ms. Link as the Seaford Site Radiation Safety Officer for Delaware X-ray Registrations 1423 
and 21 36BlS. 

Ms. Link has successfully completed the training described in Criteria in the section entitled “Radiation 
Safety Officer” in NUGEG-1556, Vol. 4, “Consolidated Guidance about Materials Licenses: Program- 
Specific Guidance about Fixed Gauges Licenses,” dated October 1998. She previously held the role of 
Site RSO from December 16,2005 through November 21,2006, when Mr. Ferree was named Interim 
RSO in preparation for Ms. Link’s leave. 

Please contact Lisa Link at (302) 629-1 086 if you have any questions pertaining to this request. 

Sincerely, 8 
---\ 

Michael A. Terry 
EHS Manager 

cc: Steve Ferree 
Lisa Link 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated ' /2'" c40G76c7 , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

cY7-0 P '7$LF> - o/ 
@There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a - 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if  there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number /&ai% . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 
Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


